
Membership Card Communication 

In July, Leadership Resource announced that Sons of Norway is going paperless for our membership 
cards – meaning that we will no longer mail out cards at time of renewal or when a new member joins a 
lodge. Most lodges will move to paperless membership cards starting September 1, 2025. Lodges that 
own property will switch to paperless cards starting December 1, 2025. This change is only to 
membership cards – renewal invoices will continue to be mailed out. 

Members are encouraged to create an online account so they can access their membership card, and 
make other updates anytime through their online profile in the Membership Section: 

 

Additionally, we are adding the capability for lodge officers to access and print member cards of 
members in their lodge.  If you need help in printing off your membership card, please reach out to one of 
your lodge officers and they can access it and print it for you. 

If you are a lodge officer, you will see an additional tile in the officer section of your profile that is labeled 
“Member Cards”. You can pull up and print a lodge member’s card by entering their member number in 
the search box. 

 

Lastly, if neither of those options work, you can reach out to Customer Service at 800-945-8851 or 
cbs@sofn.com. 
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